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March 9, 2023

BRUCE W. PADULA, Partner
bpadula@cgajlaw.com

Reply to: Matawan Office

VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL
Carmen Diaz, Acting Secretary
44 South Clinton Ave., Ist Floor
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov

Petition of North Hanover Twp. School Districts for Waiver of Permission to
Operate (PTO) from an Electric Distribution Company (EDC) at the New
Endeavour Elementary School for the New Solar PV System - S&H Proiect 1885A
BPU Docket No.: QW22020063

Dear Ms. Diaz:

As you are aware, this firm is counsel to North Hanover Township School Districts (hereinafter
"Petitioner"). With regard to the above-referenced matter, please be advised that this office has only just
received the Staff of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ (hereinafter "Board Staff") Discovery
Requests, dated March 1, 2023. A copy of the Board Staff’s requests is enclosed hereto.

As this office has only just received the Board Staff’s Discovery Requests, Petitioner kindly requests a
two to three-week extension to respond to the Board Staff’s requests.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely.

/s/ Bruce I4". Padula
BRUCE W. PADULA
BWP/sk

Enclosures
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Haddonfield Office: 255 Kings Highway East, Haddonfield, NJ 08033 Tel 732 583-7474 Fax 732 290-0753
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